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         21st December 2023  

 
 

CAO Information Evening Webinar for Leaving Certificate  

Parents/Guardians & Students 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students,  

 

I am writing to inform you that a CAO Information Evening Webinar for Parents/Guardians 

and Students, in association with the Institute of Guidance Counsellors (IGC), will take place 

on Wednesday, 17th January 2024 at 6:00pm, as per communication posted on the CAO 

website (below). 

 

Please note numbers will be limited at the live event and registration is required. A recording 

will be made available in the days following the event for those who were unable to register.  

 

For further information, and to register for the webinar, please refer to the CAO website via 

the link www.cao.ie/webinar 

 

Wishing all our parents/guardians and students a lovely Christmas break.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
 

Aisling McDonald 
 

Aisling McDonald  
 

(Guidance Counsellor) 
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